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Invitation Letter for ECAI 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Dear Juan Wen,

We are pleased to confirm your registration for the upcoming 27th European Conference On
Artificial Intelligence (ECAI-24). The ECAI-24 conference will be held on 19-24 October of 2024 at
Santiago de Compostela, Spain.

Below are your registration details for your reference:

Participant Name: Juan Wen
Affiliation: China Agricultural University
Registration ID: RS8WLYB
Participation Type: regular

This letter serves as a formal invitation to assist you in any administrative procedures required in
relation to your attendance at the conference. Please note that the organization is not providing
any kind of financial support, including travel arrangements or other preparations. Should you
require assistance with administrative procedures, please feel free to use this letter for such
purposes.

Sincerely,

Prof. Senén Barro
ECAI24 Organizing Committee Chair
CiTIUS Centro Singular de Investigación en Tecnologías Inteligentes de la
Universidad de Santiago de Compostela - USC


